
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
	
Saturday,	20	May	2017		
12:48:04	AM	
	
I	totally	agree	the	government	should	support	households	&	businesses	who	
chose	to	aquire	solar	to	help	the	environment!	Please	be	fair	&	change		the	feed	
in	tariff	.	
	
Jennifer	Hall		

	
Postcode:	207	
	
	




